
340Main Street 
Lilburn, GA  30047 

770-921-2210 

 
 
June 2, 2020 
 
Mayor Tim Dunn and Lilburn City Council Members 
City Hall 
340 Main Street 
Lilburn, GA 30047 
 
 
Dear Mayor Dunn and City Council Members, 
 
The Lilburn Downtown Development Authority requests your support in the appointment of two new 
DDA members during your regularly scheduled meeting on June 8, 2020: Mr. Joe Nocera and Mr. Tom 
Mills. Collectively, we believe that these two appointments will enhance our ability to serve the city in 
the continued redevelopment of downtown Lilburn.  
 
The applications for Mr. Nocera and Mr. Mills are attached. Both meet the state law requirements of 
DDA Board members as they are residents of Lilburn and have interest in the continued success of 
downtown. With your appointment of these two qualified candidates, the DDA Board will be complete 
with seven members: 
 

• Mr. Nocera will complete Jimi Taylor’s term ending December 31, 2022; and 
• Mr. Mills will complete Norman Nash’s term ending December 31, 2020. 

 
All Directors are eligible for reappointment by City Council at the conclusion of their current terms as 
there are no term limits for DDA Board members. 
 
We thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming two new members to our 
partnership in June 2020! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Eddie Price, Mark DeArmon, Elmer Nash, Hugh Wilkerson, and Scott Mecredy 


